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It has been a short month with all the snow days, but the students at OAC are still 
working hard. 
 
100 Days of School 
 The snow days did change when our 100th day of school was, but students at OAC 
were happy to celebrate the 100th day of school on February 11th.  
 
Second and Third Grade Music Program  

Our second and third grade music program have been postponed due to the 
musical being postponed at the high school.  Please mark your calendars and join us for 
the new date which is April 11th.  The students and Ms. Jones have been working extra to 
be ready for the program. The students are very excited to share their hard work with all 
the parents!  
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

OAC will be hosting their spring conferences on Tuesday, March 5th and 
Thursday, March 7th.  At these conferences we will be discussing how the school year has 
been going for the students along with any praises or concerns the teachers might have. 
  
OAC Running Club 

We are very excited to be offering their first extra-curricular activities staring this 
March, called Mini Chargers on the Run.  This will be a running club for our students. 
The students will be training for a 1 mile or 5K benefit run to be held, Saturday, May 
4th, 2019 (time yet to be determined).  This event will also be open to the community for 
$25 per registrant. Club members will participate at no cost. Proceeds from the benefit 
run will be donated to a community member, yet to be determined.  The running club is 
open to Kindergarten through third grade students here at OAC.  Practices will be three 
days each week.  At practice the students will receive a leadership lesson, snack, and a 
refillable water bottle.  We are excited to be offering this opportunity to our students. 
 
 


